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Charlemagne Derek Wilson 2007-12-18
An incisive and absorbing biography
of the legendary emperor who bridged
ancient and modern Europe and
singlehandedly altered the course of
Western history. Charlemagne was an
extraordinary figure: an ingenious
military strategist, a wise but
ruthless leader, a cunning
politician, and a devout believer who
ensured the survival of Christianity
in the West. He also believed himself
above the rules of the church, siring
bastards across Europe and coldly
ordering the execution of 4,500
prisoners. Derek Wilson shows how
this complicated, fascinating man
married the military might of his
army to the spiritual force of the
Church in Rome, thereby forging
Western Christendom. This is a
remarkable portrait of Charlemagne
and of the intricate political,
religious, and cultural world he
dominated.
Superstition and Science Derek Wilson
2017-05-25 'A dazzling chronicle, a
bracing challenge to modernity's smug
assumptions' - Bryce Christensen,
Booklist 'O what a world of profit
and delight Of power, of honour and
omnipotence Is promised to the
studious artisan.' Christopher
Marlowe, Dr Faustus Between the
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Renaissance and the Enlightenment,
Europe changed out of all
recognition. Particularly
transformative was the ardent quest
for knowledge and the astounding
discoveries and inventions which
resulted from it. The movement of
blood round the body; the movement of
the earth round the sun; the velocity
of falling objects (and, indeed, why
objects fall) - these and numerous
other mysteries had been solved by
scholars in earnest pursuit of
scientia. This fascinating account of
the profound changes undergone by
Europe between the Renaissance and
the Enlightenment will cover ground
including folk religion and its pagan
past; Catholicism and its saintly
dogma; alchemy, astrology and natural
philosophy; Islamic and Jewish
traditions; and the discovery of new
countries and cultures. By the midseventeenth century 'science mania'
had set in; the quest for knowledge
had become a pursuit of cultured
gentlemen. In 1663 The Royal Society
of London for Improving Natural
Knowledge received its charter. Three
years later the French Academy of
Sciences was founded. Most other
European capitals were not slow to
follow suit. In 1725 we encounter the
first use of the word 'science'
meaning 'a branch of study concerned
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either with a connected body of
demonstrated truths or with observed
facts systematically classified'.
Yet, it was only nine years since the
last witch had been executed in
Britain - a reminder that, although
the relationship of people to their
environment was changing profoundly,
deep-rooted fears and attitudes
remained strong.
Heart of Europe Peter H. Wilson
2016-04-04 An Economist and Sunday
Times Best Book of the Year “Deserves
to be hailed as a magnum opus.” —Tom
Holland, The Telegraph
“Ambitious...seeks to rehabilitate
the Holy Roman Empire’s reputation by
re-examining its place within the
larger sweep of European
history...Succeeds splendidly in
rescuing the empire from its
critics.” —Wall Street Journal
Massive, ancient, and powerful, the
Holy Roman Empire formed the heart of
Europe from its founding by
Charlemagne to its destruction by
Napoleon a millennium later. An
engine for inventions and ideas, with
no fixed capital and no common
language or culture, it derived its
legitimacy from the ideal of a
unified Christian civilization—though
this did not prevent emperors from
clashing with the pope for supremacy.
In this strikingly ambitious book,
Peter H. Wilson explains how the Holy
Roman Empire worked, why it was so
important, and how it changed over
the course of its existence. The
result is a tour de force that raises
countless questions about the nature
of political and military power and
the legacy of its offspring, from
Nazi Germany to the European Union.
“Engrossing...Wilson is to be
congratulated on writing the only
English-language work that deals with
the empire from start to finish...A
book that is relevant to our own
times.” —Brendan Simms, The Times
“The culmination of a lifetime of
charlemagne-derek-wilson

research and thought...an astonishing
scholarly achievement.” —The
Spectator “Remarkable...Wilson has
set himself a staggering task, but it
is one at which he succeeds
heroically.” —Times Literary
Supplement
Charlemagne Johannes Fried 2016-10-10
When the legendary Frankish king and
emperor Charlemagne died in 814 he
left behind a dominion and a legacy
unlike anything seen in Western
Europe since the fall of Rome.
Johannes Fried paints a compelling
portrait of a devout ruler, a violent
time, and a unified kingdom that
deepens our understanding of the man
often called the father of Europe.
The Uncrowned Kings of England Derek
Wilson 2013-07-25 In the political
ferment of the Tudor century one
family above all others was always at
the troubled centre of court and
council. During those years the
Dudleys were never far from
controversy. Three of them were
executed for treason. They were
universally condemned as scheming,
ruthless, over-ambitious charmers,
and one was defamed as a wife
murderer. Yet Edmund Dudley was
instrumental in establishing the
financial basis of the Tudor dynasty,
and John Dudley, Duke of
Northumberland, led victorious
armies, laid the foundations of the
Royal Navy, ruled as uncrowned king
and almost succeeded in placing Lady
Jane Grey on the throne. The most
famous of them all, Robert Dudley,
Earl of Leicester, came the closest
to marrying Elizabeth I, was her
foremost favourite for 30 years and
governed the Netherlands in her name,
while his successor, Sir Robert
Dudley, was one of the Queen's most
audacious seadogs in the closing
years of her reign, but fell foul of
James I. Thus the fortunes of this
astonishing family rose and fell with
those of the royal line they served
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faithfully through a tumultuous
century. see www.derekwilson.com
Out of the Storm Derek Wilson
2008-01-08 Examines the complex life,
motivations, and convictions of
Martin Luther, and describes the
religious, social, and cultural
legacies of the man that helped
ignite the Protestant Reformation and
transform the face of Europe.
The People's Bible Derek Wilson
2011-09-23 Now available in
paperback, the story of one of the
most influential, provocative,
ambitious projects of its day—the
translation of the Bible into English
Beautifully presented and based on
extensive scholarly research, this
accessible volume traces the
fascinating history of the Authorized
Version of the King James Bible from
its earliest predecessors through its
remarkable influence on the church,
literature, and wider society
throughout the English speaking
world. In 1604, the new King James I
convened a meeting at Hampton Court
to address the problem of the
Puritans. The recommendation, one of
unparalleled political and religious
significance, was for the
authorization of a new translation of
the Bible, one that would be
accessible to the common people, and
one that would be placed in every
Church in his realm. Within three
years a team of 47 scholars on six
committees had begun work in Oxford,
Cambridge, and Westminster, and the
fruit of their labors—the Authorized
Version—was published in 1611.
Charlemagne Joanna Story 2005-06-04
This book focuses directly on the
reign of Charlemagne, bringing
together a wide range of perspectives
and sources with contributions from
fifteen of the top scholars of early
medieval Europe. The contributors
have taken a number of original
approaches to the subject, from the
fields of archaeology and numismatics
charlemagne-derek-wilson

to thoroughly-researched essays on
key historical texts. The essays are
embedded in the scholarship of recent
decades but also offer insights into
new areas and new approaches for
research. A full bibliography of
works in English as well as key
reading in European languages is
provided, making the volume essential
reading for experienced scholars as
well as students new to the history
of the early middle ages.
Charlemagne Matthias Becher
2003-01-01 Charlemagne was the first
emperor of medieval Europe and almost
immediately after his death in 814
legends spread about his military and
political prowess and the cultural
glories of his court at Aix-laChapelle.
Two Lives of Charlemagne Einhard
1969-07-30 Two revealingly different
accounts of the life of the most
important figure of the Roman Empire
Charlemage, known as the father of
Europe, was one of the most powerful
and dynamic of all medieval rulers.
The biographies brought together here
provide a rich and varied portrait of
the king from two perspectives: that
of Einhard, a close friend and
adviser, and of Notker, a monastic
scholar and musician writing fifty
years after Charlemagne's death. For
more than seventy years, Penguin has
been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 1,700 titles,
Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres
and disciplines. Readers trust the
series to provide authoritative texts
enhanced by introductions and notes
by distinguished scholars and
contemporary authors, as well as upto-date translations by award-winning
translators.
Tudor England Derek Wilson 2010-06-22
The Tudor period was a time of
massive social change in England with
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growing cities, increasing trade, and
growing stability after the chaos of
the Wars of the Roses. Despite
military preparations in every
county, and the establishment of a
new navy, the country was generally
at peace, and England and Wales were
becoming more closely integrated.
Religious changes affected every
person, with the Reformation bringing
change to most corners of the
country, and the dissolution of the
monasteries allowing those with cash
to build new estates, and removing
the traditional schools and
hospitals. Derek Wilson offers
insight into the world of Tudor
England - revealing what it was
really like to live in a period of
great growth, and the difference
between living in the city and the
country.
The Emperor Charlemagne E. R.
Chamberlin 2020-08-17 An
authoritative biography of the
greatest ruler of the medieval
period. The Emperor Charlemagne is an
ideal book for readers of Tom
Holland, Dan Jones and Helen Castor.
On Christmas Day, 800, Charlemagne
was crowned 'Emperor of the Romans'
by Pope Leo III. Originally
inheriting one half of his father's
Frankish kingdom, by the time of his
death in 814 he had put down
rebellions in his own provinces,
conquered the Lombards, fought
against Saxons, Avars and Slavs in
the east, clashed with Muslims in
Spain, negotiated with the papacy and
the Byzantine Empire, and united much
of western and central Europe for the
first time since the classical era of
the Roman Empire. Under his guidance
the Carolingian Renaissance
flourished, with his capital of
Aachen becoming a centre of learning
and artistic genius. The legacy of
Charlemagne on European history and
culture is monumental. Yet, within
thirty years of his death, his empire
charlemagne-derek-wilson

had fragmented. Who was this
legendary ruler? How had he managed
to rule these vast domains? And why
has his legacy continued to influence
Europeans to this day? E. R.
Chamberlin's masterful biography of
Charlemagne demonstrates the sheer
force of will that this charismatic
leader was able to command as he
created a realm to rival the
Byzantines in the east. Through the
course of the book Chamberlin brings
to life how Charlemagne forged his
empire, and uncovers the people, the
religious and political
controversies, the social and
agricultural conditions, and the
changes in warfare that took place
over one thousand years ago. The
Emperor Charlemagne is an engrossing
biography of one of the most
legendary figures in history, and
first embodiment of the ideal of
European unity.
In the Lion's Court Derek Wilson
2014-12-02 The story of Henry VIII
and his six wives is a well-known
example of the caprice and violence
that dominated that king's reign. Now
Derek Wilson examines a set of
relationships that more vividly
illustrate just how dangerous life
was in the court of the Tudor lion.
He tells the interlocking stories of
six men-all, curiously enough, called
Thomas-whose ambitions and principles
brought them face to face with
violent death, as recorded in a
simple mnemonic: 'Died, beheaded,
beheaded, Self-slaughtered, burned,
survived.' Thomas Wolsey was an
accused traitor on his way to the
block when a kinder death intervened.
Thomas More and Thomas Cromwell,
whose convictions and policies could
scarcely have been more different,
both perished beneath the headman's
axe. Thomas Howard, Duke of Norfolk,
would have met the same end had the
king's own death not brought him an
eleventh hour reprieve. Thomas
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Wriothesley, Earl of Southampton, and
Thomas Cranmer, Archbishop of
Canterbury, though outliving the
monarch, perished as a result of that
war of ambitions and ideologies which
rumbled on after 1547. Wriothesley
succumbed to poison of either body or
mind in the aftermath of a failed
coup. Cranmer went to the stake as a
heretic at the insistence of Mary
Tudor, who was very much the daughter
of the father she hated. In the
Lion's Court is an illuminating
examination of the careers of the six
Thomases, whose lives are described
in parallel-their family and social
origins, their pathways to the royal
Council chamber, their occupancy of
the Siege Perilous, and the tragedies
that, one by one, overwhelmed them.
By showing how events shaped and were
shaped by relationships and personal
destinies, Derek Wilson offers a
fresh approach to the political
narrative of a tumultuous reign.
A Little History of the World E. H.
Gombrich 2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's
Little History of the World, though
written in 1935, has become one of
the treasures of historical writing
since its first publication in
English in 2005. The Yale edition
alone has now sold over half a
million copies, and the book is
available worldwide in almost thirty
languages. Gombrich was of course the
best-known art historian of his time,
and his text suggests illustrations
on every page. This illustrated
edition of the Little History brings
together the pellucid humanity of his
narrative with the images that may
well have been in his mind's eye as
he wrote the book. The two hundred
illustrations—most of them in full
color—are not simple embellishments,
though they are beautiful. They
emerge from the text, enrich the
author's intention, and deepen the
pleasure of reading this remarkable
work. For this edition the text is
charlemagne-derek-wilson

reset in a spacious format, flowing
around illustrations that range from
paintings to line drawings, emblems,
motifs, and symbols. The book
incorporates freshly drawn maps, a
revised preface, and a new index.
Blending high-grade design, fine
paper, and classic binding, this is
both a sumptuous gift book and an
enhanced edition of a timeless
account of human history.
An Irreverent Curiosity David Farley
2009-07-09 Read David Farley's posts
on the Penguin Blog.A tour through
the centuries and through a bizarre
Italian town in search of an
unbelievable relic: the foreskin of
Jesus Christ In December 1983, a
priest in the Italian hill town of
Calcata shared shocking news with his
congregation: the pride of their
town, the foreskin of Jesus, had been
stolen. Some postulated that it had
been stolen by Satanists. Some said
the priest himself was to blame. Some
even pointed their fingers at the
Vatican. In 2006, travel writer David
Farley moved to Calcata, determined
to find the missing foreskin, or at
least find out the truth behind its
disappearance. Farley recounts how
the relic passed from Charlemagne to
the papacy to a marauding sixteenthcentury German solider before finally
ending up in Calcata, where miracles
occurred that made the sleepy town a
major pilgrimage destination.
Blending history, travel, and perhaps
the oddest story in Christian lore,
An Irreverent Curiosity is a weird
and wonderful tale of conspiracy and
misadventure.
The Expanding Circle Peter Singer
2011-04-18 What is ethics? Where do
moral standards come from? Are they
based on emotions, reason, or some
innate sense of right and wrong? For
many scientists, the key lies
entirely in biology--especially in
Darwinian theories of evolution and
self-preservation. But if evolution
5/12

Downloaded from bucksandjakes.com on
November 29, 2022 by guest

is a struggle for survival, why are
we still capable of altruism? In his
classic study The Expanding Circle,
Peter Singer argues that altruism
began as a genetically based drive to
protect one's kin and community
members but has developed into a
consciously chosen ethic with an
expanding circle of moral concern.
Drawing on philosophy and
evolutionary psychology, he
demonstrates that human ethics cannot
be explained by biology alone.
Rather, it is our capacity for
reasoning that makes moral progress
possible. In a new afterword, Singer
takes stock of his argument in light
of recent research on the evolution
of morality.
Hitler's Pope John Cornwell
2000-10-01 The “explosive” (The New
York Times) bestseller—now with a new
introduction by the author When
Hitler’s Pope, the shocking story of
Pope Pius XII that “redefined the
history of the twentieth century”
(The Washington Post ) was originally
published, it sparked a firestorm of
controversy both inside and outside
the Catholic Church. Now, awardwinning journalist John Cornwell has
revisited this seminal work of
history with a new introduction that
both answers his critics and
reaffirms his overall thesis that
Pius XII, now scheduled to be
canonized by the Vatican, weakened
the Catholic Church with his
endorsement of Hitler—and sealed the
fate of the Jews in Europe.
The Mayflower Pilgrims Derek Wilson
2019-09-19 The voyage of the ‘Pilgrim
Fathers’ from Plymouth, England, and
their settlement in Plymouth, New
England, is iconic. Unfortunately.
Why unfortunately? Because icons both
simplify and glamorise. The Mayflower
story is a gilded myth, a historical
episode seen through the distorting
lens of nationalism. Of all the
accounts of New World colonisation in
charlemagne-derek-wilson

the 16th/17th centuries this is the
one that has come to typify those
qualities today’s US citizens admire
and believe their nation stands for.
And yet the 102 men, women and
children who made that journey in the
autumn of 1620 would not have
recognised themselves in the heroes
and heroines portrayed in films and
romantic novels over the last century
or so. Derek Wilson strips away the
over-painting from the icon in order
to discover what motivated the
Pilgrim ‘Fathers’ (a term not
invented until 1840), and to explain
them against the background of the
age in which they lived. He does this
by exploring a series of probing
questions, each of which narrows the
focus until the travellers on the
storm-tossed Mayflower stand before
us clearly delineated.
Calamities & Catastrophes Derek
Wilson 2012-12-04 They say that
history is written by the winners.
Not according to Derek Wilson. In
this fascinating, revelatory book,
Wilson tells the story from the point
of view of the losers – collating a
catalogue of calamities and
catastrophes that have shaped our
world more than historians tend to
let on. In ten lucid and entertaining
chapters, the author identifies the
very worst years of human history,
from the destruction of the Roman
Empire in 541 to the immediate
aftermath of the American Civil War
in 1865, from the march on Leningrad
in 1942 to the Vietnam War of 1968.
Condensing two thousand years of war,
plague, misrule and political
villainy, he identifies the traitors,
scumbags and villains, whose lust for
power – and sometimes, sheer
incompetence – brought such terror to
their times. He delves into the
natural forces beyond human control
that have wiped out whole peoples.
And, most of all, he shows how
history has a horrible habit of
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repeating itself.
Sir Francis Walsingham Derek Wilson
2013-07-25 During the brief reign of
the Queen Mary, Walsingham was a
Protestant exile in Italy. Returning
home when Elizabeth assumed the
throne, from 1570 he became a
diplomat to the arch-pragmatist
Queen. He was often troubled by her
inconsistent policy decisions and for
allowing the exile in England of Mary
Queen of Scots. His triumph came in
1587 when Mary was at last beheaded
after the cunning defeat of the
Babington plot. A powerful, if
enigmatic figure, loathed by his
adversaries and deeply admired by
friends and allies, Walsingham became
the master co-ordinator of a feared
pan-European spy network. His spies
underpinned his organisation of
national resistance to the Spanish
Armada, but devotion and duty to
Elizabeth was costly and Walsingham
died two years later in penury.
Historian and storyteller Derek
Wilson delves deeply into the life of
a fascinating and highly influential
figure, bringing us tales of deceit,
betrayal and loyalty along the way;
popular history of the highest
calibre. see www.derekwilson.com
Charlemagne Derek Wilson 2007-06-12
An incisive and absorbing biography
of the legendary emperor who bridged
ancient and modern Europe and
singlehandedly altered the course of
Western history. Charlemagne was an
extraordinary figure: an ingenious
military strategist, a wise but
ruthless leader, a cunning
politician, and a devout believer who
ensured the survival of Christianity
in the West. He also believed himself
above the rules of the church, siring
bastards across Europe and coldly
ordering the execution of 4,500
prisoners. Derek Wilson shows how
this complicated, fascinating man
married the military might of his
army to the spiritual force of the
charlemagne-derek-wilson

Church in Rome, thereby forging
Western Christendom. This is a
remarkable portrait of Charlemagne
and of the intricate political,
religious, and cultural world he
dominated.
Charlemagne Captivating History
2020-07-11
The Traitor's Mark Derek K Wilson
2015-12-15 The Real Crime: Hans
Holbein, King Henry VIII's portrait
painter, died in the autumn of 1543.
A century later a chronicler reported
that the artist had succumbed to
plague, yet there is no contemporary
evidence to support this. Suspicions
have been raised over the centuries,
but the mystery of what actually
happened remains unsolved to this
day.Our Story: Young London goldsmith
Thomas Treviot is awaiting a design
for a very important jewelry
commission from Hans Holbein. When
the design fails to turn up, Thomas
sends a servant to track Holbein
down, only to discover that the
painter has disappeared. In his hunt
for Holbein and the lost design,
Thomas is led into a morass of
dangerous political intrigue, Spanish
spies and courtiers that is more
treacherous than he could ever have
anticipated . . .
The Maid and the Queen Nancy
Goldstone 2012-03-29 “Attention,
‘Game of Thrones’ fans: The most
enjoyably sensational aspects of
medieval politics—double-crosses,
ambushes, bizarre personal
obsessions, lunacy and naked selfinterest—are in abundant evidence in
Nancy Goldstone's The Maid and the
Queen.” (Laura Miller, Salon.com)
Politically astute, ambitious, and
beautiful, Yolande of Aragon, queen
of Sicily, was one of the most
powerful women of the Middle Ages.
Caught in the complex dynastic battle
of the Hundred Years War, Yolande
championed the dauphin's cause
against the forces of England and
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Burgundy, drawing on her savvy, her
statecraft, and her intimate network
of spies. But the enemy seemed
invincible. Just as French hopes
dimmed, an astonishingly courageous
young woman named Joan of Arc arrived
from the farthest recesses of the
kingdom, claiming she carried a
divine message-a message that would
change the course of history and
ultimately lead to the coronation of
Charles VII and the triumph of
France. Now, on the six hundredth
anniversary of the birth of Joan of
Arc, this fascinating book explores
the relationship between these two
remarkable women, and deepens our
understanding of this dramatic period
in history. How did an illiterate
peasant girl gain access to the
future king of France, earn his
trust, and ultimately lead his forces
into battle? Was it only the hand of
God that moved Joan of Arc-or was it
also Yolande of Aragon?
Dark and Light Derek Wilson
1998-01-01 Wilson, a respected
Historian, offers a deeply researched
history of 1 of Ireland's most
legendary families. In this
fascinating book Derek Wilson traces
the Guiness Family from it's lowly
beginnings into the Protestant
ascendancy to the present day through
3 main narrative threads
corresponding to different lines of
the family; brewing, banking and
missionary work.Wilson's account
suggests that the path to success for
the brewery was never assured, built
as it was against a background of the
Napoleonic wars, the establishment of
the Irish free state and Civil war,
and 2 further world wars. After some
setbacks in the early 19th century
Robert co-founded the Guiness Mahon
banking dynasty in England. The Bank
remained a family concern despite the
1929 crash and IRA kidnapping until
the accidental death of John Guiness,
and in 1988 the bank went under
charlemagne-derek-wilson

Yokohama control. The family was not
without it's decorated heroes and
it's professional soldiers, fighting
in both world wars, the Boer war, and
India. In many ways the branch of the
family that went into missionary work
is the most interesting, and includes
2 medical missionary brothers, 1 in
China and the other 1st in the
Belgian Congo where he spent much of
his career campaigning against the
Belgians cruelty, and then also in
China during the Japanese invasion.
This is not to say there weren't
wastrels and eccentrics: there were,
particularly in this century, and
these Wilson describes with aplomb if
not relish.
The Life of Thomas More Peter Ackroyd
2012-06-27 Peter Ackroyd's The Life
of Thomas More is a masterful
reconstruction of the life and
imagination of one of the most
remarkable figures of history. Thomas
More (1478-1535) was a renowned
statesman; the author of a political
fantasy that gave a name to a
literary genre and a worldview
(Utopia); and, most famously, a
Catholic martyr and saint. Born into
the professional classes, Thomas More
applied his formidable intellect and
well-placed connections to become the
most powerful man in England, second
only to the king. As much a work of
history as a biography, The Life of
Thomas More gives an unmatched
portrait of the everyday, religious,
and intellectual life of the early
sixteenth century. In Ackroyd's
hands, this renowned "man for all
seasons" emerges in the fullness of
his complex humanity; we see the
unexpected side of his character-such as his preference for bawdy
humor--as well as his indisputable
moral courage.
Dancing Plague John Waller 2009 In
the summer of 1518, possibly 100
people dance to their deaths in one
of the most bizarre and terrifying
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plagues in history. Waller pens a
gripping tale of one of history's
oddest events, and examines what it
reveals about the strange
possibilities of human nature.
The King and the Gentleman Derek
Wilson 2014-07-22 For all the myth
surrounding Oliver Cromwell and King
Charles I, there is no detailed
account of any meeting between them.
Yet they were almost exact
contemporaries, embodying virtually
everything for which politicians,
bishops, preachers and generals
contended. The paths of these two men
gradually converged until a frosty
morning in 1649, when the
executioner's axe ended one man's
life and raised the other to the
brink of absolute power in England.
In his moving history The King and
the Gentleman, Derek Wilson brings to
life the politics and the
personalities that once shook an
empire. "Wilson does an admirable job
of covering the complex religious and
political schism that rocked England
and Scotland, and summarizes for
general readers the wealth of extant
material on both men’s lives." Kirkus Reviews
King and Emperor Janet L. Nelson
2021-06-08 Charles I, often known as
Charlemagne, is one of the most
extraordinary figures ever to rule an
empire. Driven by unremitting
physical energy and intellectual
curiosity, he was a man of many
parts, a warlord and conqueror, a
judge who promised 'for each their
law and justice', a defender of the
Latin Church, a man of flesh-andblood. In the twelve centuries since
his death, warfare, accident, vermin,
and the elements have destroyed much
of the writing on his rule, but a
remarkable amount has survived. Janet
Nelson's wonderful new book brings
together everything we know about
Charles, sifting through the
available evidence, literary and
charlemagne-derek-wilson

material, to paint a vivid portrait
of the man and his motives. Charles's
legacy lies in his deeds and their
continuing resonance, as he shaped
counties, countries, and continents,
founded and rebuilt towns and
monasteries, and consciously set
himself up not just as King of the
Franks, but as the head of the
renewed Roman Empire. His successors-in some ways even up to the present
day--have struggled to interpret,
misinterpret, copy, or subvert his
legacy.
A History of South and Central Africa
Derek Wilson 1975-05-29 This is a
history of Africa south of the Congo
Forest from about A.D. 1000 to the
era of the establishment of
independent modern states. Most
textbooks on African history are
dominated by modern political
boundaries that, of course, have no
ethnic or geographical validity. This
book is unique in that it treats the
whole of Southern Africa as a unit
because important historical events
such as the Bantu, San and Khoikhoi
migrations, long distance trade
routes, the Mfecane dispersal and the
journeys of white adventurers among
others, make a nonsense of categories
such as 'South' and 'Central' Africa.
The book presents much of the work of
contemporary researchers in a simpler
form than in other scholarly books
thereby reflecting a complete picture
of the early history of South and
Central Africa. A variety of
illustrations that include maps,
photographs, drawings and diagrams
have been used effectively throughout
the book.
A Magical World: Superstition and
Science from the Renaissance to the
Enlightenment Derek K. Wilson
2018-02-06 A rich and multi-faceted
history of heroes and villains
interwoven with the profound changes
in human knowledge that took place
between the Renaissance and the
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Enlightenment. Spanning some of the
most vibrant and fascinating eras in
European history, Cambridge historian
Derek Wilson reveals a society filled
with an ardent desire for knowledge
and astounding discoveries—and the
fantastic discoveries that flowered
from it. There was the discovery of
the movement of blood around the
body; the movement of the earth
around the sun; the velocity of
falling objects (and why those
objects fell). But these these
thinkers were steeped in—and drew
from—intellectual traditions that
might surprise us. There was folk
religion, which in its turn had deep
roots in a pagan past. Others
referred to spirits or tapped into
stores of ancient wisdom and herbal
remedies. This was the world of wise
women, witches, necromancers, potions
and incantations. Even the mighty
Catholic Church, which permeated all
elements of life, had its own
"magical" traditions. Devote
believers and accomplished scientists
alike both pursued alchemy.
Astrology, also a rapidly developing
field, was based on the belief that
human affairs were controlled by the
movement of heavenly bodies. Casting
horoscopes was a near-universal
practice, from the papacy to the
peasantry. Yet from this heady
cultural mix, the scientific method
would spring. But it was not just
Europe where this tidal wave of
intellectual innovation was colliding
with folk wisdom to create something
new. The twelfth-century Islamic
polymath, Averroes, has been called
'the father of secular thought'
because of his landmark treatises on
astronomy, physics and medicine.
Jewish scholars melded mysticism to
create the esoteric disciplines of
the Kabbalah. By the mid-seventeenth
century, "science mania" was in full
flower. In 1663, The Royal Society in
London received its charter. Just
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three years later, the French Academy
of Sciences was founded, and other
European capitals rapidly followed
suit. In 1725, the word "science" was
at last defined as "a branch of study
concerned either with a connected
body of demonstrated truths or with
observed facts systematically
classified." Yet just nine years
before, the last witch had been
executed in Britain. Fascinating and
thought-provoking, A Magical World is
a reminder of humanity's paradoxical
nature—our passionate pursuit of
knowledge alongside deep-rooted
fears, superstitions, and traditions.
Becoming Charlemagne Jeff Sypeck
2009-10-13 On Christmas morning in
the year 800, Pope Leo III placed the
crown of imperial Rome on the brow of
a Germanic king named Karl. With one
gesture, the man later hailed as
Charlemagne claimed his empire and
forever shaped the destiny of Europe.
Becoming Charlemagne tells the story
of the international power struggle
that led to this world-changing
event. Illuminating an era that has
long been overshadowed by legend,
this far-ranging book shows how the
Frankish king and his wise counselors
built an empire not only through
warfare but also by careful
diplomacy. With consummate political
skill, Charlemagne partnered with a
scandal-ridden pope, fended off a
ruthless Byzantine empress, nurtured
Jewish communities in his empire, and
fostered ties with a famous Islamic
caliph. For 1,200 years, the deeds of
Charlemagne captured the imagination
of his descendants, inspiring kings
and crusaders, the conquests of
Napoléon and Hitler, and the
optimistic architects of the European
Union. In this engaging narrative,
Jeff Sypeck crafts a vivid portrait
of Karl, the ruler who became a
legend, while transporting readers
far beyond Europe to the glittering
palaces of Constantinople and the
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streets of medieval Baghdad. Evoking
a long-ago world of kings, caliphs,
merchants, and monks, Becoming
Charlemagne brings alive an age of
empire building that continues to
resonate today.
Chronicles of the First Crusade
Christopher Tyerman 2011-11-03 'O day
so ardently desired! O time of times
the most memorable! O deed before all
other deeds!' The fall of Jerusalem
in the summer of 1099 to an exhausted
and starving army of Western European
soldiers was one of the most
extraordinary events of the Middle
Ages.It was both the climax of a
great wave of visionary Christian
fervour and the beginning of what
proved to be a futile and abortive
attempt to implant a new European
kingdom in an overwhelmingly Muslim
world.The legacy of these events
continues to be argued over more than
nine centuries later.This remarkable
collection of first-hand accounts
brings to life the First Crusade in
all its cruelty and strangeness.
The Cromwell Enigma DEREK WILSON
2020-09-17 July 1540. The courts of
Europe are stunned to hear that Henry
VIII has executed his all-powerful
minister, Thomas Cromwell. Poet and
classicist Nicholas Bourbon is sent
from the cultured court of Queen
Marguerite of Navarre to investigate.
Thrust into a turbulent world of
religious, political and personal
rivalries, his travels take him far
and wide. He endures perils at sea,
incarceration in a monastic prison
and poisonous intrigue in the Tudor
court. Yet this retiring scholar
cannot abandon a quest which steadily
becomes an obsession, drawing him
ever deeper into the beliefs and
motivations of his mysterious quarry.
Only after facing many hazards does
he discover the astonishing secret
that unlocks the Cromwell enigma.
DIARY OF A NAPOLEONIC FOOT SOLDIER
Jakob Walter 2012-05-09 A grunt’s-eye
charlemagne-derek-wilson

report from the battlefield in the
spirit of The Red Badge of Courage
and All Quiet on the Western
Front—the only known account by a
common soldier of the campaigns of
Napoleon’s Grand Army between 1806
and 1813. When eighteen-year-old
German stonemason Jakob Walter was
conscripted into the Grand Army of
Napoleon, he had no idea of the
trials that lay ahead. The long,
grueling marches in Prussia and
Poland sacrificed countless men to
Bonaparte’s grand designs. And the
disastrous Russian campaign tested
human endurance on an epic scale.
Demoralized by defeat in a war few
supported or understood, deprived of
ammunition and leadership, driven
past reason by starvation and bitter
cold, men often turned on one
another, killing fellow soldiers for
bread or an able horse. Though there
are numerous surviving accounts of
the Napoleonic Wars written by
officers, Walter’s is the only known
memoir by a draftee, and as such is a
unique and fascinating document—a
compelling chronicle of a young
soldier’s loss of innocence as well
as an eloquent and moving portrait of
the profound effects of war on the
men who fight it. Professor Marc
Raeff has added an Introduction to
the memoirs as well as six letters
home from the Russian front,
previously unpublished in English,
from German conscripts who served
concurrently with Walter. The volume
is illustrated with engravings and
maps, contemporary with the
manuscript, from the Russian/Soviet
and East European collections of the
New York Public Library. Honest,
heartfelt, deeply personal yet
objective, The Diary of a Napoleonic
Foot Soldier is more than an
informative and absorbing historical
document—it is a timeless and
unforgettable account of the horrors
of war.
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Ice Ghosts: The Epic Hunt for the
Lost Franklin Expedition Paul Watson
2017-03-21 "Intriguing [and]
enjoyable." —Ian McGuire, New York
Times Book Review Ice Ghosts weaves
together the epic story of the lost
Franklin Expedition of 1845—whose two
ships, HMS Erebus and HMS Terror, and
their crew of 129 were lost to the
Arctic ice—with the modern tale of
the scientists, divers, and local
Inuit behind the recent incredible
discoveries of the wrecks. Paul
Watson, a Pulitzer Prize–winning
journalist who was on the icebreaker
that led one of the discovery
expeditions, tells a fast-paced
historical adventure story and
reveals how a combination of faith in
Inuit knowledge and the latest
science yielded a discovery for the
ages.
Charlemagne Derek Wilson 2006 Derek
Wilson presents this biography of
Charlemagne, a Frankish chieftain
born in 742, son of Pepin the Short.
He discusses how Charlemagne
introduced Jury Courts, revised the
legal system, introduced new coinage,
reformed weights and measures, and
furthered missionary enterprises and
monastic reform.
A Brief History of the English
Reformation Derek Wilson 2012-06-21
Religion, politics and fear: how
England was transformed by the
Tudors. The English Reformation was a
unique turning point in English
history. Derek Wilson retells the
story of how the Tudor monarchs
transformed English religion and why
it still matters today. Recent
scholarly research has undermined the
traditional view of the Reformation
as an event that occurred solely
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amongst the elite. Wilson now shows
that, although the transformation was
political and had a huge impact on
English identity, on England's
relationships with its European
neighbours and on the foundations of
its empire, it was essentially a
revolution from the ground up. By
1600, in just eighty years, England
had become a radically different
nation in which family, work and
politics, as well as religion, were
dramatically altered. Praise for
Derek Wilson: 'Stimulating and
authoritative.' John Guy. 'Masterly.
[Wilson] has a deep understanding of
. . . characters, reaching out across
the centuries.' Sunday Times.
Two Lives of Charlemagne Einhard
2018-07-12 This splendid edition
contains both ancient biographies of
Charles the Great by Einhard and the
Monk of St. Gall, edited, translated
and introduced by Arthur James Grant.
Charlemagne is often termed the
father of modern Europe, in that he
implemented the earliest foundations
of Germany, France, Holland and
Belgium. Demonstrating great talents
in both war and peace, Charles the
Great was able to unite much of
Europe to an extent unseen since the
time of the Roman Empire. Although
Charlemagne only reigned for fourteen
years, his actions while on the
Frankish throne were of far-ranging
consequence. His wars against the
Saxons, his expedition into Muslim
Spain, and his strengthening of
relations with the Papacy of Rome
helped solidify Christianity within
the European continent. Although his
reign was violent, it ushered in
civilization to Europe via
unification of its peoples.
Sweet Robin Derek Wilson 1981
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